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Dear BTAEA Members: 

 

On October 29
th

, one of the most enjoyable evenings on the aviation calendar will be held 

at the Crystal Gateway Marriott, in Arlington, Virginia, when the National Aeronautic 

Association (NAA) holds its annual Fall Awards Dinner.  

This event truly captures the “wide world of aviation” by acknowledging the talent, skills, 

and bravery of those men and women who fly, engineer, educate, and dedicate themselves 

to the “…advancement, art, sport and science of aviation in the United States.” On this 

evening, NAA take some time to remember the tremendous accomplishments of our friend, 

Steve Fossett, as well as the achievements of many distinguished leaders, pilots, and 

engineers. 

Newly appointed Vice Chief of Staff of the U. S. Air Force, General Duncan J. McNabb, 

will be with us to co-present the Mackay Trophy to Captain Scott Markle; Actor Cliff 

Robertson will be presented the Wesley L. McDonald Elder Statesman of Aviation Award; 

and our friend Mary Feik will receive the Brewer Trophy for her lifelong achievements in 

the field of aviation education, co-presented by NAA President Jonathan Gaffney and 

BTAEA President Frank G. Brewer, III.  

We certainly hope you can join us for this spirited and memorable evening. 

Further information can be found at www.naa.aero (Click on events, then Fall Awards 

Banquet). 
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